[bookmark: _GoBack]LLANFAIR WATERDINE COMMUNITY TRUST
REPORT TO THE PARISH COUNCIL – 11th January 2017
Since the report from Trustees to the Parish council in November, a Trustee meeting was held on December 1st.
One educational award was made.
Tenders made for the use of ‘The Hordy’, ‘The Turbary’ and ‘The Gravels’ in 2017 were discussed and it was agreed that Andrew Beavan would write to the successful applicants.
The summer event at the Turbary was deemed a success as was the liaison with the ‘Land, Life and Livelihoods’ Group. The Trust was represented at the Christmas event held to celebrate the work of LLL in 2016.       
                                                                                                                                      At the time of our meeting there was no news regarding the possible appointment of a new Trustee. Since this time, the Parish Council has advised that Robert Gwilt has been made a Trustee following the interview process. The Llanfair Waterdine Community Trust is very pleased to welcome Robert as a member of the group.

The Trustees would like to express their immense gratitude to Rick Harrowing for all the work he has undertaken during his term as a Trustee. The Trustees would like to ask that the Parish Council endorse these thanks.
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